## Education (General Provisions) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2024

Submission No: 1585

Submitted by: Sheree-Elizabeth Gosper

**Publication:** Making the submission and your name public

Attachments: No attachment

## **Submitter Comments:**

Subject: Respect for Homeschooling FamiliesDear Committee members, I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed changes that would require homeschooling families to adhere to the Australian Curriculum. Our children have flourished in a homeschooling environment, where we have tailored their education to suit their individual needs and interests. This approach has not only provided them with a high-quality education but has also fostered important life skills, empathy, and social interaction with diverse age groups. Imposing the Australian Curriculum on homeschooling families would be a step backward, limiting the flexibility and effectiveness of our children's education. Instead of imposing restrictions, I urge you to consider why so many families have chosen homeschooling and to respect our decision to educate our children in a way that best suits their needs. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Sincerely, Sheree-Elizabeth Gosper